
Elem ent s Pr im ary School
6t h May 2019

Dear Parent s,
I hope you have enjoyed t he Bank Holiday w eekend.
Last  w eek w as full of  excit ing st eps forw ard for  our  school. I f lew  
over  t o Belfast  on Wednesday t o visit  t he fact ory w here our  new  
school is being built . An amazing exper ience t o st and inside our  
school and w alk t he rooms and corr idors before it  st ar t s t o 
arr ive t omorrow . See fur t her  in t he new slet t er  for  phot os of  t he 
day!
We also held our  parent s meet ing for  our  new  families w ho are 
joining us in Sept ember. We have had 45 children accept  t heir  
place for  Element s w hich is t hr illing for  us as a new , grow ing 
school. We had a fant ast ic t urn out  and it  w as lovely t o meet  our  
new  children for  t he f irst  t ime.
We w ere joined last  w eek by our  t w o new  t eachers w ho are 
joining our  school in Sept ember. I am very happy t o int roduce 
you t o Miss Duft on and Miss Port er . I am conf ident  w e have t w o 
commit t ed and ent husiast ic colleagues joining our  fant ast ic 
school t eam.
Thank you t o everyone w ho has passed on t heir  good w ishes t o 
Mrs Mollet t , w ho st ill remains of f  school poor ly. We hope she w ill 
be back in school very soon. School has been w ell support ed in 
her  absence by colleagues f rom t he Trust  t o ensure our  provision 
is not  af fect ed by having a slight ly smaller  t eam. A real posit ive 
of  being par t  of  such a support ive mult i academy t rust .

Miss S Horsbrough
Execut ive Pr incipal

Miss Kate Dufton Miss Danielle Porter



At t endance 

99.6%

Our  Target

 97%

St ars of  t he Week!

 Outdoor P.E.

 As the weather improves we will increasingly be taking the children outside 

 for their  P.E. lessons. 

 Please ensure your child has a pair of plain black pumps to wear for 

 these lessons. Thank you.

EExAT Learning Journals

We love to see what your children get 
up to outside school. We know from 
listening to the children how many 
different things they do outside 
school. All these activities, visits, 
games and conversations are all part 
of their learning and is important to 
capture as part of their learning 
journey. 

EExAT Learning Journals

Please do capture what your children 
do and upload it to their learning 
journal on EExAT. This helps us to 
understand what they are capable of 
in different settings and situations.

If you have any problems logging onto 
your child's learning journal please do 
send an email through to the school 
office and we can help you with this.



           Pr im ary Places for  Sept em ber  2019

        Do you know anyone st i l l  look ing for  a               

         place for  t heir  child for  Sept em ber? 

Perhaps t hey 're not  happy w it h t he school place t heir  
child has been of fered? Please do spread t he word 

t hat  we st i l l  have places available for  Sept em ber . We 
would love t o f i l l  t he last  few  places in t im e for  t he 

new school year .

New to Year 1 Parents'  Meet ing

We will be holding a meet ing for  all our current  parents to talk to you about  

what  will be different  in September when your children move to Year 1.

There will be two t ime slot s for  t his meet ing.

Both will be held on Thursday 16th May. One at  9am and one at  5.30pm. 

This meet ing will be held at  Elements.



Our  new school in t he m ak ing!


